PENNSBURY Sistrict

134 YARDLEY AVENUE * P.O. BOX 338 + FALLSINGTOMN, PENNSYLVANLA 12058-0338

June 20, 2023
Dear Pennsbury Families,

The 4th marking period report cards will be available during the afternoon of Thursday, June
22, through PowerSchool. As a reminder, this is a change in practice from previous years (we
are no longer using Home Access Center).

If you need assistance finding this information in PowerSchool, you can find it here. If you need
help accessing your PowerSchool account, follow_this link. If you need further assistance, please
contact parenttechhelp@pennsburysd.org or call 215-428-4117.

Thank you for your continued support of the Pennsbury School District.

Thomas A. Smith, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

tsmith@pennsburysd.org
215-428-4111

Quick Links:Pennsbury PowerSchool website

e How to access report cards in PowerSchool
e How to log into PowerSchool

As a reminder, Pennsbury uses Safe2Say, an anonymous tip line, to alert us to any individual
who may be struggling and/or in danger of causing harm to themselves or others. Every tip is
investigated.


https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/10azeaT2fDCcP2jtAjnzs-Q-Blw-KxsdQ15g3TYD6uvo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kq-zeVVilJagQgJiarjTZ1UdupZoKUuc0sNlYxdqm_E/edit?usp=sharing
https://pennsbury.powerschool.com/public/
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/10azeaT2fDCcP2jtAjnzs-Q-Blw-KxsdQ15g3TYD6uvo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kq-zeVVilJagQgJiarjTZ1UdupZoKUuc0sNlYxdqm_E/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.safe2saypa.org/

